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Kelly McNicol 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Bianca Thornton 
 
 
Dear Ms. McNicol 

Notification of Modification Application – Erskine Park Resource Management Facility  
(SSD 7075 MOD 2) 

Thank you for your letter dated 23 January 2018 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) comment 
on the Applicant’s proposal to modify the development consent for the Erskine Park Resource 
Management Facility. 

It is understood that the modification application seeks approval for following:  

• an increase to the overall site levels including relocation of the access ramp at the waste 
water treatment plant; and 

• relocation of the car park, with no decrease in car parking spaces. 

Based on a review of the Applicant’s Environmental Assessment Report, TfNSW raises no 
objections to the proposed modifications. 

If you require any further information, please contact Ken Ho, Transport Planner, via email at 
ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 
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